
To:Jeremy Gunn 

From: Gene Burpoe 

Subject: Meeting with Jim David,  Tuesday, 930-1045 

 

I met with Jim David this morning and we discussed th board objectives 

and our tasking.  I asked Jim his background and he has currently been 

assigned to work with the Department of Energy on Chemical and 

Biological Testing retrieving documents that are currently being held at the 

Federal Warehouses throughout the country. He really gave very little new 

insight on the types of support we needed from the records area. His 

experience is in  Space Aviation and will return to the Science and Space 

Museum in the spring (April).  He did asked me about a job and will fax his 

resume soon.  


